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October 22,, 2021 

Deer Island Community School 

School Website: 

http://dics.nbed.nb.ca 

Our Mission is that we will work collaboratively to ensure every child in our 

care becomes a lifelong learner prepared for academic and social success.  

@DeerIslandCS 

High Tide Awards for the week: 

Brayden Jones and Paisley Parker. 

High Tide Awards 

School Pictures/Retakes 

Picture/retake orders are due on Monday, October 25th. 

Harvey Studios will be here for retakes 

 on Friday, November 5th. 

Potential CUPE Strike 
As you may be aware, there is the possibility of a CUPE strike 

across NB.  This could potentially begin as early as this Monday.  

Please know that in the event of a strike, many services at our 

school will be affected.  They include, but are not limited to: 

 •   Student EA support 

 •   Office support (answering the phone) 

 •   Cafeteria services (would be cancelled) 

 •   Custodial 

 •   Library 

 •   Supervision 

 •   Busing (possibly cancelled) 

To inform families, a message will be sent out if/when  

a strike announcement has been made. 

Thank-you for your understanding with this matter. 
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Safety/Respect/Responsibility 

Bracelet Program 

Next week’s theme:   SAFETY  

Allergy awareness. 

 Next Bracelet Celebration:  Friday, October 29th. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

25 

No 

Cafeteria 

26 

No 

Cafeteria 

27 

Spaghetti 

28 

No 

Cafeteria 

29 

Pizza 

Cafeteria 
October 

All meals come with fruit and a choice of milk or water for $5.00. 

$20.00 meal cards are available and can be purchased on  

school cash online as well as at the school. 

October is Dyslexia Awareness Month 

On Wednesday, October 27th, DICS will recognize Dyslexia Awareness Month  

by wearing red!  Please check out this link to learn more about Dyslexia  

and the Mark it Read campaign!!  https://www.dyslexiacanada.org/en/mark-it-read 

Mark It Read 

Halloween 
Just a friendly reminder that Halloween costumes should not be worn to school  

and that class treats are not to be sent in.  Thank-you for your understanding! 

Severe Allergy 

Please see attached letter regarding a severe allergy in our school and sign  

and return the bottom portion. 


